
 

Night Lane Closures Planned at Intersection of US 70 North Main Street  
And Elks Drive/North Triviz Drive Week of Feb. 12-16, 2024 

Update as of February 8, 2024 
NOTE: All construction is weather permitting and is subject to changes without notice. 

CONTACT for questions and concerns: Patti Watson, 505-245-3134 office; 505-269-9691 cell; 
pattiw@cwastrategic.com 
 

From 9 p.m. each evening to 5 a.m. the 

following morning from Monday, Feb. 12 

through Friday, Feb. 16, 2024, crews will 

remove the existing traffic signal at the 

intersection of US 70 North Main Street and 

Elks Drive/N. Triviz Drive and install a 

temporary traffic signal. 

During this work, the right-hand lane of 

N. Triviz Drive east of US 70 North Main 

Street and the right-hand lane of US 70 

North Main Street north of N. Triviz Drive 

will be closed. 

In addition, there may be other 

occasional lane closures across US 70 

North Main Street, N. Triviz Drive and 

Elks Drive for crews to pull equipment 

across these roadways. As needed, a 

flagger will be on hand to direct traffic. 

ACCESS will be maintained to ALL 
businesses during this work. 
 
The speed limit is 35 miles per hour 
throughout the construction zone.  
 
Motorists are encouraged to be patient, 
expect delays and look out for 
construction crews and equipment. 
 
  

Stay in the Loop! Get info or sign up for free construction updates 

at www.us70mainstreet.com or get info at www.nmroads.com 
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